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I’m writing in support of the bill that promotes a fair market for sun grown cannabis. 
Sun grown producers offer high-quality, sustainable products, and they deserve the 
same opportunities as indoor operations.
Growing outdoor/sun grown cannabis in the state of Maine is not an easy task due to 
the climate, severe weather variances and other environmental factors. Allowing the 
increased plant count for outdoor cultivators allows for sun grown cannabis producers
to cultivate a number of plants to ensure a harvest that allows them to sustain their 
practices. Indoor cultivators have the opportunity to harvest several times a year 
depending on their cycles, while conventional sun grown cannabis only allows for one
harvest. 
This bill helps level the playing field while supporting environmentally responsible 
farming. It’s a smart, forward-thinking step for the future of cannabis.
Thank you for considering it.


